
 

 

 

11/17/2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ramona Patts, 

 

As the most current chair for Columbus and the Board President of 

OH&LA, I would like to recommend Stephen Stewart, General Manager of 

the Hyatt Regency Columbus, to fill the opening on the Vehicles for Hire 

for Columbus Board to represent the Columbus Hospitality Community.  I 

feel that Stephen will do an exceptional job representing the hospitality 

industry and is an excellent choice to fill this opening.  Stephen is a strong 

communicator, problem solver, and will provide value to your team. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Geri Lombard 

General Manager, Renaissance Columbus Downtown Hotel 

Board President, OH&LA 
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